
Project Update: April 2018 
 
During the period of February and April, we worked on promotion of the first part of the 
research results and second part of fieldwork. This included several activities, such as: 
 

1. For all species we determined ecological parameters. 
2. Project was presented at 27th RSG CONFERENCE "FROM MOUNTAINS to DEEP 

SEAS". In a presentation titled Diversity and Ecological Analysis of the Liverworts in 
the Cijevna River (Montenegro and Albania) we presented some new liverworts 
which are registered in the research area. 

3. We prepared first scientific publication. Publication was titled “New and 
interesting bryophytes of Albania and Montenegro”. This paper is under revision 
in journal Herzogia.  

4. Project was presented at First Lego League Montenegro, under theme “Hydro 
dynamics”. This is one of biggest science promotion events for children in 
Montenegro. 

5. Also we did a second field trip during which we collected bryological material 
with sporogon for better determination of species. 

 
Project presentation at First Lego LeagueMontenegro, theme “Hydro dynamics”: 

 

 
 



Project presentation at 27th RSG Conference "From Mountains to Deep Seas": 

 

   
 


